
All 11 detainees are anarchist activists. 
4 of them were released on December 18. 
One of them is a member of the CNT union 
from Sabadell and is still imprisoned. 

His lawyer says they are being held 
because they are organised. They haven’t 
been accused of anything more than 
being active anarchists that spread and 
publish our ideas and fight for them.

It’s clear that this operation took place 
only to persecute and criminalise the 
libertarian movement and to in still fear 
in the rest of the population so they don’t 
fight against this system’s injustice.

We ask for solidarity. All that are able, 
please hold demonstrations or protest 
meetings to demand the detainees’ 
freedom and against Operation Pandora.
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SION IN SPAIN !
On December 16th in Barcelona, 
11 anarchists were detained in 
what is known as 
“Operation Pandora”. 
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